July 7, 2025

Lake County Board of Supervisors
255 N Forbes Street
Lakeport, CA 95453

Dear Supervisors Crandell, Sabatier, Pyska, Rasmussen and Owen,

The Community Action Project (CAP) remains committed to offering community
members an organized voice in important policy matters impacting the economy,
environment, and quality of life in Lake County.

At the previous CDD Cannabis Ordinance update presented to your Board on January
14, 2025, CAP expressed our concerns in a letter as well as during public comment.
These comments and concerns remain the same since the the last presentation.

To date, CAP is still seeking active dialogue aimed at reforming an insufficient
cannabis policy in Lake County. We continue to be devoted on working
collaboratively as a constructive contributor to the process as there is an urgent
need for cannabis policy reform in Lake County.

The list of public issues submitted by Chuck Lamb and Holly Harris remain
unaddressed and should be taken into consideration by your Board. These are issues
which are important to members of the public. We hope that in good faith your
Board reviews and strongly considers addressing these concerns.

In closing, CAP is supportive of a cannabis policy that balances the needs of the
county, the cannabis industry, the communities and the environment. We look
forward to assisting the county address the valid concerns of residents and those
outside of the cannabis industry.

Sincerely,

Peter Luchetti
Angela Amaral
Jesse Cude

Holly Harris
Margaux Kambara
Tom Lajcik
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